
From: Isabel Carlisle <> 
Sent: 22 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Amendment to draft Neighbourhood Plan; Atmos 
 
Dear Totnes Town Council 
 
I strongly support the amendment to the Neighbourhood Plan for Totnes that would 
see the upholding of the referendum result under the Localism Act for plans for the 
former Dairy Crest site. This town said ‘yes’ to the comprehensive proposal and 
community consultation for a development managed by the Totnes Community 
Development Society. I have read the new amendment that will be submitted to 
South Hams District Council and request that SHDC adopt it. 
 

Isabel Carlisle 


